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SUMMARY 
House Bill 5399 would amend the Michigan Penal Code to clarify and expand provisions regarding the false report of the 
commission of a crime.  While these changes could potentially result in additional violations of the code's provisions (and, 
therefore, penal fine revenue earmarked for local libraries and/or state and local correctional costs), the bill is unlikely to 
have a significant fiscal impact. 
 


